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July	26,	2021	

Mr.	Eric	Hernandez,	Program	Manager	
Certificate	of	Need	Program		
Department	of	Health	
PO	Box	47852		
Olympia,	WA	98504-7852		
Via	email:	FSLCON@DOH.WA.GOV	

Dear	Mr.	Hernandez:	

In	accordance	with	WAC	246-310-080	and	WAC	246-310-130,	Cashmere	Care	Center,	
located	in	Chelan	County,	hereby	submits	a	letter	of	intent	for	an	increase	in	licensed	
nursing	facility	beds		

1. A	Description	of	the	Extent	of	Services	Proposed:
This	certificate	of	need	request	seeks	to	add	30	beds	to	Cashmere	Care	Center.	At	project
completion,	the	facility	will	be	licensed	for	95	beds.

2. Estimated	Cost	of	the	Proposed	Project:
There	is	no	capital	expenditure.

3. Description	of	the	Service	Area:
For	purposes	of	nursing	home	bed	certificate	of	need	projects,	Cashmere	Care	Center	is
located	in	the	Chelan/Douglas	Planning	Area.

Cashmere	Care	Center	looks	forward	to	working	with	the	Program	on	this	project.	Please	
contact	me	directly	with	any	questions.	

Sincerely,	

Kirkman	Lindahl	
Managing	Director	of	Operations	
Foundation	Healthcare	Services	
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